

ostwithie.

Newsletter

www.lostwithielsch.org



t: 01208 872339 e:admin@lostwithielsch.org

Head's Hello

This week has been a very musical one here at Losty. We have had music workshops for year 4 in preparation for their performance at the Eden Project in July and Emma Mansfield has been in to work with years 5 and 6 on their singing for a Midsummer Nights Dream. Emma is also helping years 3 and 4 compose a Lostwithiel School Song, every Friday afternoon, for the next few weeks. We will showcase this at the year 6 production and the Summer Fayre. If it is as fantastic as our 'Angels' Christmas song composition we could have a number 1 hit on our hands!

The building work for our new EYFS block will commence on Monday the 19th of June. All of the contractors have been informed of our tricky parking and we have asked for minimal vehicles to be parked on Bodmin Hill. We will keep you updated as the build develops.

Kind regards Natalie Simmonds

APPLE— Harry Massey & Chase Hobin

CHERRY— Lois Maclennan & Matilda Cornish

WILLOW— Daisy Palmer & Mason Sanders

BEECH— Hayden Faircloth & Jasmine Thorpe

MAPLE— Lily Maclennan, Archy Hamley & Adam Joyce

🔀 CONKERS— Lola Willcox, Kitty Bray, Zeb Spalding & William Redhead

LSA—FUNDRAISING NEWS Lostwithiel School Lottery—first draw Friday 16 June

The first draw of Lostwithiel School's Lottery is only a week away and it's not too late to enter. Simply set up a monthly standing order for £2 per lottery number to account number: 22296868 sortcode: 30-99-08 to be in the account by the 10th of each month.

You may purchase as many numbers as you wish.

Email lostwithielsa@gmail.com for your lottery number(s) or with any questions

Thank you for your support and good luck!

PARENT SURVEY—Thank you if you have already taken part in the survey sent out by text at the beginning of the week . If you haven't yet completed the survey please have a look and complete it by visiting https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/W625WTB. There are only 10 questions and the survey is anonymous, Your feedback is extremely useful and valued. Thank you.

After School Club phone 07821 645720 (4 p.m and 6 p.m



www.lostwithielsch.org

t: 01208 872339 e:admin@lostwithielsch.org



SPORTS DAY

JUST A REMINDER THAT SPORTS DAY WILL BE HELD ON THE MORNING OF MONDAY 17TH JULY



WIN £5,000 worth of books for your school

Teachers, school staff and parents can enter (free)at: nationalbooktokens.com/schools



During all of next week Forest School will be using everyday materials to build dens to increase awareness and raise funds to help give more children a safe place to



shelter. We would be grateful for any nonreturnable items to help our building, in particular: cardboard, clothes pegs and old sheets/blankets these can be brought to the school office or to class. We have a collection box in the school office if you would like to make a monetary donation to Save the Children.

NOTICE OF CORMAC WORKS—NEW ROAD SIGNAGE OUTSIDE SCHOOL

Please see the notices posted at the entrance to school regarding planned works.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY, JUNE 2017

Mon 12th Year 1 phonics screening this week

Mon 12th-Fri 16th Forest School den building

Fri 16th Lostwithiel school lottery—first draw

Friday 30th Family camp weekend

Save the date, Monday 10th July—School Summer Fair—non uniform day, more details to follow in future newsletters

After School Club phone 07821 645720 (4 p.m and 6 p.m



www.lostwithielsch.org



t: 01208 872339 e:admin@lostwithielsch.org

